Dear Valued Customer,

This is to inform you that starting, June 1, 2022, Mega ICBC-Manila Branch will
discontinue its Taiwan-cleared Dollar Check Service. For your payments, we advise
that you use our Telegraphic Transfer service or our Global E-banking. You may

reach out to any of our Deposit and Remittance personnel to assist you further in
your transactions.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mega ICBC-Manila Branch
March 28, 2022



